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Dear Parents and Carers,

It is with great delight that I am writing to invite you to our Sports Day and Jubilee Celebration
Picnic on Friday 10th June.

Our Sports day will be the culmination of our Sports Week. During the week children will be
trying new sports, taking part in competitions and teaming up with students from across the
school to earn points towards the coveted house cup.

Each day, children will be taking part in special PE lessons and activities. On Tuesday,
Wednesday and Thursday, children can come to school in either their own “sports gear” or their
PE Kits. Children will need to be in their PE Kit (black shorts/black jogging bottoms and plain
white t-shirt and school jumper) on Friday for our Sports Day.

On Friday 10th June, families will be invited to join our Sports Day at 9.30am once the children
have been registered and made their way to the school field.

During the morning children will take part in a mix of traditional races as well as some novelty
races.

Once we have finished our races and the children have had a chance to get a drink and we’ve
tidied away, we will be coming together to have a picnic on the school field as part of our Jubilee
celebration.  Families are warmly invited to come together with their children and join them in
the picnic.

Where families aren’t able to join us for the picnic, children will come together with their
classmates and friends.  Children who usually have hot school meals can either choose to bring
a picnic lunch or they will be able to have their hot school meal outside - please note that
alcohol should not be consumed at the picnic and food should be nut-free.

After the picnic lunch and playtime, we will be holding our Jubilee Celebration on the school
field.  Once this has concluded, parents will be welcome to take their children home. Children
who aren’t taken home will attend clubs as usual or make their way home as they normally
would.

We are really looking forward to seeing our families at our Sports Day  and Jubliee Celebration
for what should be an exciting, fun day of competition and coming together as a community.

Yours sincerely,

Mr King
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